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We had many crazy hairstyles today!               

The next spirit day is Christmas Sweater 

Day on December 16, followed by Red & 

Green Day on December 21! 

           Favours for Our Furry Friends!                                   
Help the Grade 4 class gather donations to assist 

the local animal shelters this Christmas!  They are 

accepting any of the following donations and will 

deliver them directly to the Better Chance Animal 

Rescue and the Pincher Creek SPCA.                                  

Shelter wish list:   

Wet or dry cat dog food/treats 

Cat or dog toys, collars, leashes 

Pillows, blankets, beds, baskets, towels, lamps 

Cat litter and scoopers 

Pet or baby shampoo, leave in conditioner 

Office/cleaning supplies 

Rubber gloves/garbage bags 

Laundry baskets/detergent 

Funds to cover vet costs 

LSA is Underway!                                                                                       

Our athletes have began their dryland training 

and the first afternoon at Castle Mountain                               

will take place on                                                                

December 12:  Grades 7—12                                                 

December 13:  Grades 4—6                                                     

The first full day for all students is Friday,                   

December 16.                                                                                               

We look forward to a great season! 

Athletics  
We are seeking a Junior B Girls basketball coach 

for the season.  Please contact Mr. MacDonald if 

you are interested in volunteering.  

All volleyball athletes are asked to turn in their 

uniform by the end of the week. 

Climbing Club Team 3 tomorrow, 7:00-8:30 a.m. 

Good luck to our Jr Boys at the F.P. Walshe pre-

season Tournament and our Sr Boys at Nobleford. 

Congratulations to our Jr A Girls who placed first 

in the F.P. Walshe pre-season tournament! 

Get your Sabresocks before Chistmas! 

Sabre Socks are on sale for $20/pair.                

Please etransfer to lhssportsbooster@gmaillcom 

or contact Kim Gelber at 403-627-9841 and at                    

kimberlygelber@gmail.com 

We are accepting non-perishable food item              

donations for our local Food Banks                                          

until December 21. 

The Kindergarten class will be skating in Pincher 
Creek on December 12 & 14. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the                  

annual Grad Italian Night Fundraiser!  It was a 

very successful and enjoyable evening.  Special 

thanks to all the volunteers and Mrs. Rast for 

organizing this very special event. 

Senior High Science Trip                                                                                                     

December 14 & 15                                                                          

The bus will be departing from the school at 

5:15 a.m. on Wednesday, December 14.                       

Their trip includes the University of Alberta                

Dairy Farm & Robotics Departments, the West 

Edmonton Mall Marine Program & Waterpark, 

the Alberta Legislature Question & Answer                

Period and the Calgary Ranchmen’s Club. 


